Chemistry 12
Spring, 2009

Assignment 14


Week of December 14, 2006
Due December 16
It may have seemed like forever (actually, for me, the semester whizzed by!), but we have finally reached the end of Chem 12.  I know that this course was challenging for many of you, and you have my congratulations for your effort and perseverance.  I hope that you found the concepts we discussed intriguing, and that you are stimulated to continue with your study of chemistry.

The final exam will be given on Friday, December 18, from 9:00 to 12:00, in 220.

The following problems will not be collected, but answers will be available on December 16.

Reading:
Chapter 15, pp. 739-749
Problems:
Chapter 15, #26, 85, 86, 87, 88, 93, 95
